
RICHARDSON BAY REGIONAL AGENCY 

ITEM 4.1 

STAFF REPORT 

 
For the meeting of July 29, 2022 
 
To:  Board of Directors 
From:  Steve McGrath, Interim Executive Director 
Subject:  Executive Director Recruitment – ad-hoc Committee 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends that Chair Moulton-Peters appoint an ad-hoc committee to work with 
Regional Government Services on the recruitment and hiring of the permanent, full-time 
Executive Director. 

SUMMARY:  

On behalf of the Richardson Bay Regional Agency (RBRA), Regional Government 
Services (RGS) has been conducting a recruitment for a full-time, permanent Executive 
Director, an employee of RGS assigned to RBRA. 

At this point in time, the process would be well served by the appointment of an ad-hoc 
committee to work with RGS on the final stages of this recruitment. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  

None 

 


